
 

 

 
 

Transportation Services and Policies 
 
Copley-Fairlawn Transportation is committed to providing a safe, efficient and 
economical bus schedule in a way that best serves the educational interest of students. 
 
Copley-Fairlawn Transportation provides transportation in compliance with State Law. 
Parents are responsible for supervision of their students until the student boards the bus 
in the morning and after the student exits the bus at the end of the school day. 
 
The bus is an extension of the classroom and conduct should be similar. Students on the 
bus are under the direct authority of the bus driver. Refusal to follow the posted rules 
could result in disciplinary action by the principal. 
 
Ohio law requires children to be waiting at the bus stop prior to its arrival. It is the 
responsibility of the Parent to ensure student is at the assigned bus stop 5 minutes prior 
to pick-up. 
 
If your student has missed the bus, it is the parents’ responsibility to transport student. 
 
Bus stops shall be limited, where possible, so that students from several homes can meet 
at a central point safely for group pick-up. Elementary aged students may have less 
distance to walk, whereas, middle and high school aged students may walk greater 
distance. Students may have one bus stop all 5 days per week (at the same address) in 
the morning and one bus stop all 5 days per week (at the same address) in the afternoon. 
Multiple pick up and drop off locations are not permitted. Students are to ride the bus to 
which they have been assigned only. We do not issue bus passes. 
 
Copley Fairlawn Transportation is not responsible for lost or stolen items. Items left on 
the bus including (but not limited to) cell phones, Airpods, instruments, lunchboxes and 
laptops can be retrieved from the driver the following day. Items cannot be retrieved 
during the drivers’ route. 
 
 


